
RAPTOR RESOURCES, INC. 
901 Rio Grande Austin, Texas 78701 (512)478-4427 

March 29,2000 

Mr. Michael Stogner 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
2040 Pacheo 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

RE: Cancellation of Administrative Order NSL-2723-E (SD) 
Jalmat, Tansil Yts 7 Rvrs (Pro Gas) 
660' FNL and 660' FWL 
Section 11, T 23S, R36E (D) 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Stogner, 

Raptor Resources, Inc. respectfully requests the cancellation of Administrative Order NSL-2723-E (SD) as 
it relates to their State "A" A/C 1 Well No. 92 located in the NW/4 NW/4 Unit D, of Section 11. Raptor 
has decided not to recomplete this well in the Jalmat Gas pool at the present time or in the near future. 

If you have any questions or require any further information, please contact me at (915) 697-1609 or e-mail 
me at BRKeathlv(3>iuno.com. 

Sincerely, 

Bill R Keathly / 
Regulatory Agent for Raptor Resources 

Cc: Oil Conservation Division - Hobbs 
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